
JAN CARTWRIGHT 
Executive Director, Wyoming Primary Care Association 
 
Jan is completing her twelfth year at the Wyoming Primary Care Association (WYPCA) and is retiring this 
month. She is grateful to the WYPCA board of directors and staff for their support over the last seven 
years as serving as the executive director. She found her niche in health care and health policy and will 
continue to be involved in both after retirement. 

 

  


